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Hello readers,  
 

Thanks to our blog and newsletter subscribers! For those who don't know, 
the blog has a monthly newsletter. Join the blog newsletter family to get a 
digest of the latest articles and other announcements from writing center 
directors and tutors around the world. To sign up for the monthly newsletter, 
please go to https://wlnconnect.org/subscribe-to-blog-newsletter/. See you 
on the blog! 
 

Anna Habib, Editor-in-Chief 

Esther Namubiru, Associate Editor 

Weijia Li, Production Editor 
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